
April 24th 2017

Calendar -No School May 5th 

The school calendar 
will remain the same 
despite the 
government no 
longer recognising 
coronation day.

End of Year 
Assessments 

As end of year 
assessments take place you can help your child 
do their very best by:

Making sure they get good sleep

Making sure they  eat a healthy breakfast

Encouraging them to just try their best

Praising them for their efforts
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Wednesday, May 3rd 
EC Spring Concert 

Friday, May 5th 
NO SCHOOL 

May 8th-19th 
MAP Testing grades 1-4 

Wednesday, May 10th 
NO SCHOOL 

Friday, May 12th 
LS Spring Concert 

Friday, May 26th 
No Uniform Day 

Monday, June 5th 
Move Up Day 

Tuesday, June 6th 
End of Year LS Assembly 

Wednesday, June 7th 
KG Promotion 

Ceremony 

Thursday June 8th 
Grade Four Promotion 

Ceremony 

Friday June 9th 
Last day of school 

dismissal 12:00
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Upcoming  Events!
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Placement  

As we approach the end of the year parents 
often have questions regarding placement for 
next year.  It is our policy at the LS that we do 
not take requests for certain teachers however 
we do take meetings to share certain needs your 
child has to help assure the most appropriate 
student placement.  For example your child may 
struggle with organizational skills and then we 
can match them to a teacher to support this 
need.  If you would like to schedule a meeting 
you can contact Ms. Natt in the LS office.  We 
work each year to find the right placement for 
your child to be successful and to assure the 
classes are balanced and equitable.
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Any student incidents 
that occur should be 

reported to an adult on 
duty and the classroom 
teachers.  Safety is our 
number one priority! 

PE Announcement -  

Second session of 
swimming will begin 
April 18th - May 12th 
Please come prepared to 
swim!   Plastic swim caps 
are recommended.

Reminders
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